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From: mimiandme55
To: Schwager, Zachary D.
Subject: Addiction recovery house 432 s.16th street Russell neighborhood
Date: Sunday, August 8, 2021 11:58:14 PM


CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe


Hello , my name is Minnie Wilson.  I live in the 1600 block of Cedar street.  I am a home
owner and resident of Russell for 30+ years. I am opposed to this facility operating out of a
house built for single family use. Our neighborhood is already saturated with various types of
these facilities.  I and the majority of my neighbors are in agreement.  We do not want this .
This program is already operating illegally.  It did not follow protocol and procedures.  Please
respect the wishes of our community members and shut this down now. Thank you  .


Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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